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Donald P. Disc NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST. SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511
Vice President
Engineering

January 14, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch 83
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-'63''''

In our letter of December 29, 1978 we indicated that under and over
voltage alarms would be installed on the reactor protection system
motor-generator sets by the end of 1979 at Nine Mile Point Unit l.

Since that time, we have re-evaluated our position. We feel that a safety
grade alarm system should be installed on the motor generator sets as a final
solution. This modification will be completed by the end of the Spring 1981
refueling outage. However, in the interim we will continue the surveillance
as outlined in your August 7, 1978 letter.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

MGM:jk

D. P. Disc
Vice President - Engineering
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